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Lekishia Bellamy

From: Travis Hamann <travis.hamann@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2023 9:37 AM
To: Kari Parsons; Ryan Howser; Kylie Bagley; Ashlyn Mathy; Christian Haas; Lekishia Bellamy; 

Cristel Madden2; Holly Williams; Justin Kilgore
Subject: Opposition to Rezone of 1825 Summit Drive P-231
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Hello County Planning Members, 
 
I strongly oppose the rezoning of the property located at 1825 Summit Drive.  This would set a dangerous precedent allowing adjacent properties to do the same.  I 
have had to drill a new well on my property due to the decreasing water levels in the aquifer, additional dwellings would increase the consumption on the aquifer. 
There simply isn't enough water for a more dense zoning.  Greed is the driver in these type of sub division and it does not align with the master plan for this 
area.  Allowing flying horse to be annexed into Colorado Springs was the first step and drilling deeper wells for the golf course was a determent to the existing 
water supply.  The voters who moved to this area did so for the additional space, voting for this zoning change would result in us voting you out in the next 
election. 
 
Regards, 
Travis 
 
Travis Hamann 
2520 Old North Gate Rd 
Colorado Springs, CO 80921 


